
	
	
2016	Results	
	
We	are	proud	to	share	with	you	our	2016	results.	The	new	assessments	this	year,	as	
part	of	significant	national	changes,	have	presented	challenges	for	pupils	and	staff	
who	worked	really	hard	to	do	their	best.	
We	want	to	take	the	opportunity	to	thank	the	parents	who	did	so	much	to	support	
their	children	both	academically	and	emotionally	during	this	challenging	time.	
	
Foundation	Stage	
Our	Good	Level	of	Development	score	increased	from	55%	in	2015	to	68%	in	2016,	
which	is	above	both	the	district	and	the	national	average.	
	
Key	Stage	One	
75%	of	our	Y1	pupils	met	the	expected	standard	in	Phonics	this	year,	a	drop	from	
81%	in	2015.	This	slight	dip	represents	1	child	less	than	the	previous	year.	
Our	Y2	pupils	made	good	progress	across	the	Key	Stage	and	our	attainment	scores	
were	higher	than	both	National	and	District	averages.	
	
Key	Stage	Two	
We	are	particularly	proud	of	the	Y6	pupils	who	took	part	in	statutory	assessments	
for	a	four-year	curriculum	that	had	only	been	brought	in	two	years	earlier.	The	
increased	demands	of	the	new	curriculum	resulted	in	a	drop	in	attainment	nationally	
and	this	also	impacted	our	school,	particularly	in	Reading.	
Despite	this,	we	out	performed	both	the	district	and	the	national	attainment	scores.	
The	progress	of	our	Y6	pupils	across	the	Key	Stage	exceeded	the	National	floor	
standard	but	progress	in	Reading	was	lower	than	that	of	Writing	and	Maths.	This	
subject	has	been	identified	as	a	focus	for	School	Improvement	for	these	next	two	
years	as	we	want	to	ensure	that	all	pupils	progress	well	based	on	their	starting	
points.	
	
Results	Tables	
	
Year	2	Results	 SPAG	 Reading	 Writing	 Maths	 RW&M	Combined	
Expected	+	 77%	 77%	 77%	 77%	 69%	
Higher	Standard	 30%	 38%	 30%	 38%	 23%	
	
	
Year	6	Results	 SPAG	 Reading	 Writing	 Maths	 RW&M	Combined	
Expected	+	 88%	 76%	 88%	 76%	 65%	
Higher	Standard	 12%	 0%	 12%	 18%	 0%	
	


